
 

February 2022 Update 

Recap 

The strategic planning process kicked off in October, and with the commitment and help of parishioner 
volunteers, parish staff members, and resources from the Archdiocese, we are making great progress! 

 

In January… 

 A roadmap was developed mapping the three phases of the project. 
 Purpose, scope, and organization of the process were developed. 
 A Steering Committee and workgroups were formed. 
 Interviews with parishioners across all demographics began.     
 A project charter* and project plan* were developed. 

*These documents can be found on the parish websites.     

In February… 

 The interview process is nearing completion. 
 Interview data is estimated to be compiled by early March. 
 Workgroups are accumulating data on existing programs and ministries. 
 Data from the census surveys is being finalized. 
 A strategic planning web page is in development to increase our ability to communicate 

throughout the process. 
 

Looking ahead… 

Our next steps will include analyzing the data from the interviews, the workgroup research, and the 
census surveys. In March and April, the Steering Committee and workgroups will work from the data to 
identify opportunities and make recommendations. The vision of a vibrant Catholic presence in 
Northwest Milwaukee remains our guiding light and be assured that we will be communicating every 
step of the way as our process unfolds. Thank you for keeping our parishes in your prayers. 

 

“Consult not your fears, but your hopes and dreams. Think not about your frustrations, but about your 
unfulfilled potential. Concern yourself not with what you tried and failed in, but with what it is still 
possible for you to do.”   Pope Saint John XXIII 

                                                                    


